
TECH BULLETIN: TB 117
GB P/N: 522-043

NOTE: The Fuel Injector Inlet tube for the 5.9L engine has been revised to utilize the 
larger late model tube that is also used on the 6.7L engine. As a result, the supplied 
part is the updated design and may not match the appearance of the part being 
replaced. 

If the injector was removed or replaced a special torque procedure needs to be 
followed in order to ensure proper sealing between the injector and tube. Consult 
factory service manuals for proper torque and procedures. Failure to properly install 
tube can result in a no-start or hard-start condition or poor engine performance. 

ALWAYS FOLLOW MANUFACTURER'S SERVICE PROCEDURES
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